
 

 

Abhigyan Ojha, a student of class 9C, has achieved a significant milestone by being 

selected for the Sub-Junior Basketball National Championship. This remarkable 

accomplishment is a source of great pride for our entire school. 

Abhigyan's exceptional skills and dedication to the sport have earned him the well-

deserved opportunity to represent our school at the Nationals. The championship is 

scheduled to take place in Pondicherry from 3rd to 9th August. 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Abhigyan for this outstanding achievement. 

We wish Abhigyan the very best in the upcoming tournament and have no doubt that he 

will make us all proud with his exemplary performance. 

Congratulations once again to Abhigyan Ojha, and may he bring glory to our school in 

the forthcoming Sub-Junior Basketball Nationals. 


